4 Year Uniform Replacement Rotation and
Uniform Purchases Schedule

Baseball will purchase new uniforms for the Spring 2014 season. These uniforms will be
purchased in January of 2014 out of the 2013-14 athletic budget. The next scheduled uniform
purchase for baseball will be the Spring 2018 season. This will come out the 2017-18 budget

year. -

Volleyball will have to have new uniforms for the 2014 fall season. Uniforms will be purchased
from the 2014-15 budget in July of 2014, The next scheduled uniform purchase for volleyball wiil

be fall of the 2018 from the 2018-19 budget.

Boys’ Basketball will purchase need to purchase uniforms in the fall of 2014 that will come from
the 2014-15 budget. The next schedule uniform purchase for boys baskethall Wl|| be 2018 from

the 2018-19 budget.

Track/Cross Country purchased new uniforms in May of 2011 for the 2012 season. These
uniforms will last until the end of the 2015:season. New uniforms will be bought in Jan of 2016

© for the 2016 track season from the 2015-16 budget.

Girls’ basketball purchased new uniforms in May of 2012 for the 2012-13 season. These
uniforms will last until the end of the 2016 seasen. New uniforms will be purchased for the

~ 2016-17 season from the 2016-17 budget.

- Softball uniforms were purchased for the 2013 season. The next scheduled purchase for
uniforms will be for the 2017 season. This will come from the 2016-17 budget..

‘Golf will receive new golf shirts for the 2014 fall golf season and will come from the 2014-15
budget. Their next schedule purchase will be for the 2018 fall golf- season from the 2018-19

budget.



